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RALLY IN MACKAY 

 

 
A Firie/Ambo rally will be held in Mackay on Monday 22 October 2012.  
This rally coincides with the release of the UFUQ’s television commercial 
which is currently being aired.  
 
Venue: Bluewater Quay – Corner of River and Sydney Streets, Mackay. 
Time: 12.00pm  
 
It would be great to see all firefighters in Mackay and surrounding areas 
attend this rally. 
 
 
 

RALLY IN BUNDABERG 

 

 
A firie/Ambo rally is also being held in Minister Dempsey’s electorate of 
Bundaberg on Thursday 1 November 2012.  Details of location and time 
will be advised over the coming weeks. 
 
United Voice (Ambulance Union) and UFUQ are considering organising a 
bus from Brisbane, stopping at the Sunshine Coast and arriving at 
Bundaberg.  If you are interested in participating in this rally and require 
transport, please email ufu@ufuq.com.au or telephone the Union office 
directly on 07 3844 0366 to advise of attendance. 
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EMAIL ADDRESSES 
 

 

The Union is sending out a considerable amount of communication via 
email and we do not want you to miss out. 
 
Please see below three options available to advise the Union of your 
email address: 
 

 Members can visit our website www.ufuq.com.au and go to the 

contact tab and on the left hand side of the screen is an update 

your details tab. 

 Email your email address to ufu@ufuq.com.au  

 Contact the union office directly on 07 3844 0366. 

 

 

 

PLACARDS 

 
 

Members have been in contact with the Union requesting placards 
which they wish to place in front yards.  If you would like placards for 
your front yard or if you have family or friends on prominent main roads 
that would like to support firefighters, please contact the Union office to 
organise. 
 
I would like to personally thank each and every member for their 
assistance with this campaign.  Your involvement will make a difference. 
 

 

John Oliver 
State Secretary 
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